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VALLEJO FIREFIGHTERS START ANNUAL TURKEY GIVEAWAY PROGRAM

Vallejo Firefighters Local 1186 began their 15th Annual Turkey dinner giveaway
program on Monday November 20, 2006. Firefighters will pick up bagged dinner
items at Fire Station 21, 1220 Marin St.

Vallejo Firefighters will deliver 62 dinners to families that just need that little extra
help. Vallejo Firefighters Local 1186 work closely with the Vallejo City Unified
School District to identify families that need a little help at the holidays All the
food will be purchased through Food 4 Less, Located at 5184 Sonoma Blvd.

Each family will receive a turkey, cooking pan, stuffing mix, canned vegetables, a
bag of potatoes, yams, dinner rolls and soft drinks.

Vallejo Firefighters Local 1186 would like to thank Food 4 Less foods for their
wonderful support of our program. Vallejo Firefighters are happy to be a part of
bringing a Happy Thanksgiving to families in Vallejo again this year. For more
information contact William Tweedy, PIO, Vallejo Fire Department (707) 333-
8433.


